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Welcome back! 

The children have made a fantastic start to the year and have settled in very 
quickly. We’ve been really impressed with their positive attitudes, smart 

uniforms, polite manners and the speed at which they’ve engaged in their 
learning.  

We are all looking forward to the year ahead, working together to help the 
children make great progress. 

School Refurbishment 

Over the summer holiday, the school has undergone 
some major refurbishments. Our Early Years and 
Key Stage One classrooms have been completely 
transformed and we are very proud of our new 
environment. The changes will only benefit the 
children and help them to engage with their 

learning.  

Snacks and Birthday Cakes 

If your child would like to bring a snack to school to eat 
at playtime, they may bring a piece of fruit. (Fruit is 

already provided for children in the Early Years and KS1.)  

If your child would like to bring cake to share with their 
class on their birthday, we kindly request that individual 

buns are provided rather than a full cake.  



 

Upcoming Events 

 Monday 13th September:  KS1 Victorian dress--up day. 

 Tuesday 12th October:   Parent’s Evening (more details to follow). 

 Wednesday 13th October:  Parent’s Evening. 

 Monday 18th October:    Whole school Spanish week. 

 Wednesday 20th October:  KS1 Harvest Festival to parents. 

PE 

Children are now able to get changed for PE in school. Please send 
children to school in their normal uniform with their PE kit in a bag. 

PE lessons take place on the following days: 

 

  Reception:   Wednesday and Thursday 

  Class 1KS:   Monday and Wednesday 

  Class 1/2M:   Monday and Friday 

  Class 2H:   Tuesday and Thursday 

  Years 3 and 4:  Monday and Friday 

  Year 5:    Wednesday and Thursday 

  Year 6:    Thursday and Friday 

 

As there are occasions when the timetable may change, it would be 
best if children could have their PE kit on their peg so that it is 

available throughout the week.  

Morrisons - It’s Good to Grow 

The school is taking part in It’s Good to Grow from Morrisons supermarket. If 
you shop at Morrisons between the 6th September and 24th October then 

you can donate ‘Grow Tokens’ to us by downloading the Morrisons App. We 
can then spend these tokens on gardening resources for the children to use. 


